
Bracknell Methodist Church
Shepherds Lane, Bracknell, RG42 2DD

When the first estates started to be built in Bracknell in the 1950s it was decided that the Priestwood
estate would house a Methodist Church. So in 1956 a small group of Methodists began meeting on 
Sundays in the builder's hut on the estate. After much planning the present building opened its doors
on Easter Sunday 1959. 

Since then a lot has happened and the church has continued to grow. There have been three major 
extensions to the Church, in 1969, 1990 and 2013, as the church changed to meet the requirements 
of a growing community. 

In 2013 there was a major redevelopment of the west side of the building with an expanded kitchen,
changes to meet current standards, and a new meeting room and quiet room in an upstairs extension.

Apart from the building's use as a Church, its facilities are used by a variety of local groups and 
charities, including BFU3A.
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